INFORMATION BULLETIN
— COVID-19

Claresholm APRIL 8, 2020

The Town of Claresholm continues to follow all guidelines and protocols put forward by Alberta's Chief
Medical Officer of Health and urges residents to do the same. For the province's latest information, please
visit www.alberta.ca/COVID19.

With the long weekend coming up, we must all be aware that Easter and other religious holidays look very
different this year. It is imperative that we all continue to follow public health guidelines. Please do not travel
outside of your area unless it is absolutely necessary. Limit your errands and do not take this time to visit
friends and family members outside of your home. Stay in your own home and visit others by phone or
online, but please do not gather together. It may seem harmless to gather in small groups, but it puts
everyone at risk.

We must all understand that by remaining strong and vigilant now, we are helping to Prevent the Spread of
COVID-19. The sooner we can flatten the curve, the sooner society can return to better times. Although
many celebrations have been postponed or cancelled, we will be able to celebrate in the future. Celebrate
and maintain your traditions with those who reside in your home only.

Get out and enjoy the fresh air, but practice physical distancing. Maintain at least 2 metres (6 feet) between
yourself and others.

The Town Office remains open to phone calls and emails Monday to Friday 8:30 a.m. to 12 noon and 1:00
to 4:00 p.m. The Town Office and Claresholm FCSS will be closed on Good Friday April 10" and Easter
Monday April 13". Monday garbage pickups will be completed Tuesday.

The next regular Council meeting is Tuesday, April 14" at 7:00 p.m. This meeting will be held electronically
only as Council is following the same guidelines as everyone else and will be staying home. You can watch
the livestream from our website or view the recording from our website the next day.

The Town of Claresholm wishes everyone health and happiness and thanks you for doing your part.
Together, we are stronger.

Questions can be sent to info@claresholm.ca or by phoning 403-625-3381 during business hours.




